From: Stephen Harding

Sent: Monday, December 31, 2018 5:11 PM

To: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne < jbunn@London.ca>; BARRY BOUGHNER

Subject: Delegation to LACH Meeting

Jerri Bunn, Committee Secretary, London Advisory Committee on Heritage;

I am writing on the behalf of the London Majors Alumni Committee, to request delegate status at the Jan. 9th LACH meeting.

The committee would like to bring a proposal to LACH to install a plaque in Labatt Memorial Park.

The plaque will recognize the 1948 London Majors, winners of the 1948 North American Sandlot baseball title.

The 48 London Majors were among the first inductees to the London Sports Hall of Fame in 2002.

Yours Sincerely,

Stephen Harding, per London Majors Alumni Committee 1462 Trafalgar St., London N5W 1W9

cc: Barry Boughner, Chair, London Majors Alumni